Hello Golfers,

The TravelnGolf finished up an exciting and memorable trip to Mesquite, Nevada. Mike and I want to thank all that traveled with us.

Casa Blanca Resort offered great food, an ice cream parlor, swimming pool, hot tub, spa, gambling, and entertainment for those that stayed there.

The golf courses were beautiful, challenging, and all within 8 minutes of anywhere you were staying in Mesquite. The day off during the middle of the golf week gave the golfers a chance to rest, visit National Parks like Zion and Bryce Canyon or go over and visit Las Vegas for the day or St. George Utah or play golf again. As we said in Mesquite, we will be working with Rick Rush to get your pictures posted to the website. Please be patient on this one. Still in work.

Mark your Calendars and save the dates!

October 28-Nov. 3, 2019

We hope everyone will join us in Perdido. We will finalize the plans for Perdido in the next couple of weeks. Those that want to book you condos, please see the attached 2018 rate sheet from Perdido Realty. We are getting the same prices as last year and the rates quoted are correct. Valerie Hawkiins will be our contact for Perdido Realty.

<<...>>

April 26-May 3, 2020

Return to St. Augustine. More details on this trip after our Perdido event.

Mesquite Payouts

Some would say that playing these courses alone was enough but there was a few winners both in the casino and in playing golf. Enjoy your rewards!

Thanks to everyone that made this such a great trip!

Mike and Linda